
GAME DAY PARKING AND RELOCATION GUIDELINES 

With the convenience and excitement of having an on-campus stadium comes necessary 
preparation to make gameday a success for fans. That preparation includes parking lot 
closures and vehicle relocations starting on Friday prior to every home game as well as 
accommodations for student parking elsewhere on campus. 

Student Parking Lot Closures 

For Saturday September 20, 2025, the homecoming game against LIU, the following 
parking lots will be closed. 

• Plains Road Lots 25 and 31, closes at 8 p.m. on Friday. 
• Keaney Lot 26 closes at 10 p.m. on Friday  
• Ram Lot 23 closes at 10 p.m. on Friday  

For the rest of the 2025 football season, lots will close at the following times. 

• Plains Road Lots 25 and 31, closes at 8 p.m. on Friday. 
• Keaney Lot 26 closes at 10 p.m. on Friday  
• Ram Lot 23 closes at 10 p.m. on Friday  

Accommodations 

Students who have parking permits for Lots 25 Plains Road and Lot 26 Keaney may start 
relocating at 4 p.m. on Fridays prior to gameday to the following lots on campus.  

Lot 20 Flagg Rd.  

Lot 21 Flagg Rd 

Lot 6 Fine Arts South 

Lot 7 Fine Arts North 

Violation of Parking and Relocation Guidelines 

It is an essential component of the gameday experience that students with vehicles in Lot 
#25 or Lot #26 relocate by the determined time. Any car remaining in a closed lot after the 
closure time is subject to citation and towing at owner’s expense. 

After Game Day: 

Registered vehicles may return to their designated lots 2 hours after the game ends. All 
registered vehicles must be parked in their assigned parking lot by 7 a.m. on Monday 
following the game to avoid receiving a citation. 


